
 

 

       

Curriculum Newsletter- for Year Two Summer 2  2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new term..  We would like to share our Curriculum overview with you and some key dates 
for this half term. 

PE day is Monday. Please ensure your child has their full PE kit with them. 

Homework- goes out on Thursday and pupils will be expected to return their homework to school on the 
following Tuesday. Please ensure all homework is complete and back at school in time.   

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                            

In literacy, the children will read Fantastic Mr Fox 

and use this book to write wanted posters, 

newspaper reports and recounts in the form of 

diary entries. The children will also watch the film 

‘The Clock Tower’. They will write descriptions of 

the scene before planning and writing their own 

narrative about how a dancer escapes. 

In maths, the children will be working on 

multiplication and division, geometry, 

fractions and measure. They will also also be 

applying their knowledge and skills to solving 

problems.  

In Jewish Studies, the children will be 

continuing with Hebrew reading, looking 

at stories of the Holy Temples and 

learning unusual Brachot. 

In Ivrit, the children will be reading, 

writing and speaking about things in the 

home. 

 

 

In geography, we will be 

finding out about “the world 

around me”. We will be 

locating the different 

continents and what 

countries make up the UK. 

Our Topic this 

half term  

Our world 

   

In science we will be learning  

about plants. They will learn 

about germination, flowers, 

leaves, roots and stems. 

 

In RE the children will look at 

religious leaders that lead 

worship.  

In PSHCE we will be talking 

about how to keep safe 

including online safety. 

In PE we will be learning different 

skills to participate in sports day 

and preparing for our rounders 

tournament.   

 

In computing the pupils will be learning to 

code using Purple Mash.  
In music, we will  be 

learning about notes and 

the sounds that each note 

makes. 


